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Becky Timm <becky.timm@nokomiseast.org>

Plans for 3224 E 52nd St

2 messages

Borzak Construction, LLC <info@borzakconstruction.com> Wed, Aug 26, 2015 at 8:51 AM
To: eugene@cityline.us, dmitriy@cityline.us, stan@cityline.us
Cc: dwalter@nokomiseast.org, chair@nokomiseast.org, nena@nokomiseast.org, rulrich@nokomiseast.org

My company DA Properties Holding, recently acquired property at 3224 E 52nd St. Due to it deteriorated
condition we are proposing to demolish this property and build a new two story single family house on this lot. If
you have any questions or concerns regarding to this proposal please let me know.

Regards,
Eugene Borodin

Cityline Homes Inc
eugene@cityline.us

Dmitriy Zakharnitskiy <dmitriy@cityline.us> Wed, Aug 26, 2015 at 9:01 AM
To: "Borzak Construction, LLC" <info@borzakconstruction.com>

Cc: "eugene@cityline.us" <eugene@cityline.us>, "stan@cityline.us" <stan@cityline.us>, "chair@nokomiseast.org"
<chair@nokomiseast.org>, "nena@nokomiseast.org" <nena@nokomiseast.org>, "housing@nokomiseast.org"
<housing@nokomiseast.org>

My company Cityline homes , recently acquired property at 3224 E 52nd St. Due to it deteriorated
condition we are proposing to demolish this property and build a new two story single family house
on this lot. If you have any questions or concerns regarding to this proposal please let me know.

Regards,
Eugene Borodin

Cityline Homes Inc
eugene@cityline.us
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